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Wednesday 11 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Cross-Country Festival – Wednesday 1 February 2023 
 
Children from Years 4 and 6 will be representing the school at the annual Cross-Country Festival organised 
by the School Sports Partnership, being held at The Misbourne on Wednesday 1 February 2023. Taking part 
in competitive events forms part of the National Curriculum for Physical Education. 
 
We leave school at 12.30 pm and should be back before the end of the school day. Please ensure your child 
has their PE kit and a water bottle. They will be travelling by coach fitted with three-point seat belts.   
 
There is no charge for this event but please could you complete and return the attached parental consent 
form to the school office. Alternatively, you can give your consent online, via ParentPay, where the Cross-
Country Festival is shown as a trip that is free of charge.  
 
We have done really well in this event in the past, so please return your consent forms or give your 
consent online as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Katherine Mann 
Headteacher 
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